
 
 
 

Hotel Renovation Notification 

                                                 Beach Side (Update) 16 Nov.2024  

 

Dear Valuable Partners, 

Naama Bay Promenade Beach Resort (Managed by Accor) is always keen to show the 

maximum quality and high level of service to our respectful guests. 

With great pleasure, the hotel management team are pleased to announce upcoming 

renovation plan that will take place in Naama Bay Promenade Beach Resort  

Location: Beach Side  

Date: From 16 November 2024 until 31 March 2025 (Phase 2) has been communicated 

earlier on mail  

❖ Closing separate building cluster for full renovation for 57 guest rooms. (Works does 

not affecting any other guest rooms’ building). 

Beach Side Pool (Unheated Pool) 

From 10th Jan 2025 till 20th March 2025  

❖ Main swimming pool will be undergoing renovation from 10th Jan 2025 till 20th March 

2025  

Guest can enjoy the heated pool at the Mountain Side  

We would like to assure you that the hotel would continue operating with rest of services 

and facilities throughout this period to provide our guests the highest level of comfort and 

satisfaction. 

We stay at your disposal for any further inquiries and would like to thank you for the great 

usual support and cooperation. 

 

With best regards 

Naama Bay Promenade Beach Resort (Managed By Accor)  

Management Team  


